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Dear Sir/Madam 

Notification of Commencement of Pre-Construction works – SSD 8889679 Liddell Battery and 

Bayswater Ancillary Works 

In accordance with condition A8 Notification of Commencement of SSD-8889679 Liddell Battery and 

Bayswater Ancillary Works (BAW), AGL Macquarie PTY LTD hereby advises the NSW Department of 

Planning, Housing and Infrastructure (DPHI) that pre-construction activities are scheduled to commence that 

are associated with the BAW, specifically the brine concentrator return water pipeline on Tuesday 10 

December 2024. 

Please note no construction works associated with the brine concentrator pipeline are commencing at this 

time. The works are consistent with the definition of pre-construction activities provided in the SSD 8889679 

consent, and include fencing, investigative excavations, and adjustments to services.  

We trust this letter meets the requirement to provide DPHI with two weeks’ notice prior to commencement.  

Noting the number of projects that are included as part of the Bayswater Ancillary Works (BAW) and their 

generally small scale, AGL Macquarie request that further notification of commencement is only required in 

accordance with A8(e) when these projects are proposed to commence construction. 

Please contact me either myself via email mnettlefold@agl.com.au or the project manager Tim Bellemore via 

email tbellemore@agl.com.au should you have any questions or require further clarification.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

  
Michele Nettlefold  

Manager Land and Approvals - Operations  

  

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:mnettlefold@agl.com.au
mailto:tbellemore@agl.com.au

